Big Sky Colony Report — December 2017

Dear Board Members,

Oki! Season greetings from us to you. May Jack Frost nip your nose and the Spirit
of Christmas warm your heart. | also pray that each of you will be surrounded with
loved ones as you celebrate Christmas.

The children at Big Sky are happy and healthy. We seem to find something to
laugh about everyday as we learn the lessons of life. Mr. Bullshoe has taught us
well.

Mrs. A. and | work tirelessly keeping the children focused on their studies. This
time of year brings Christmas stories to enjoy and books like " Coyote's Christmas
" to enjoy. The children love to color and paint. Mrs. Guardipee-Hall offered to
supply us with new paints. We thank her for her kindness! The children are busy
preparing for the Christmas program. Needless to say we are " Ho Ho" happy and
studying our lessons.

The colony is working hard to create a play ground for the children. We are very
pleased to see them care about having healthy and happy children. Having an area
to play and run is important for their physical and mental health.

May we invite you all to our Christmas Program! It will take place on Dec. 20,
2017 at 12:30 pm. This is enjoyed by adults and children. We will welcome
"Santa" after the program. The small children are animated by his appearance.

A big thanks to all that help us in the education of our students at Big Sky. Another
big thanks to each of you for all that you do for the children in the Browning
School District # 9.

Be Happy! Smile!
Dan Anderson



